
Hello 

I'm a landlord in deschutes county. This new housing agenda is in no way a fair deal for 
landlords or tenants. As a landlord myself I would dramatically need to raise the amount of 
monthly leases on new tenants that come in to cover these news tenant la d lord laws.  
 
I myself am not getting rich off of my tenants, but rather using my units to help with my 
retirement portfolio.  
 
In order for the laws to be fair for both parties both sides need more time to get educated on 
the subject and sit down together to come to a compromise. As of now there has been no 
compromise and what is happening is that Portland is making again their problems a state 
problem.  
 
Thank you 
Jared 
503-348-3778 
 


